
KEEPING YOU MOVING 
GLASGOW QUEEN STREET TUNNEL CLOSURE 

From 20 March 2016 – Re-opening 8 August 2016
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Mallaig / Fort William / Oban – Glasgow Queen Street trains that normally 
use Queen Street High Level will be diverted to Queen Street Low Level 
station instead. 

Services may be retimed and will take around 25 minutes longer. 

Additional staff will be on hand in Glasgow to help customers with 
luggage, as time for boarding and alighting will be limited.  Seat 
reservations and catering will continue to be provided. 

Please check your own journey before travelling via the ScotRail app or 
our website: 

scotrail.co.uk/#buytickets
Tip: Select a date between 20 March and 7 August.


